
Hello, 
 
I am writing this email to ask that you support House Bill 4075.  The practice of killing any 
animal for profit is barbaric, inhumane, and shortsighted.  As citizens in this society, in the year 
2020, we should be above such horrible practices/activities.  I firmly believe we need to be a 
voice for those with no voice, to champion them, to make our world a better place for all.   
 
Again, I implore you to support House Bill 4075.  Please stop this cruel "sport."   
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 
 
Sherrie Massey 
 


